

TO: Invited Guests

FROM: Professor Ronald G. Prinn

DATE: April 3, 2007

SUBJECT: Invitation to the Henry W. Kendall Lecture and Reception

The Center for Global Change Science, the Department of Earth, Atmospheric and Planetary Sciences (EAPS), and the Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering (CEE) at the Massachusetts Institute of Technology, cordially invites you to attend the Seventh Annual Henry W. Kendall Memorial Lecture entitled:

"Uncertainties in Climate Forecasts: Causes, Magnitudes and Policy Implications"

by Professor Stephen H. Schneider

Melvin and Joan Lane Professor for Interdisciplinary Environmental Studies,
Professor, Department of Biological Sciences
Co-Director, Center for Environmental Science and Policy in the
Freeman Spogli Institute for International Studies
Senior Fellow, Woods Institute for the Environment
Stanford University

The lecture will be given on Wednesday, April 25, 2007 at 4:30 p.m. in the Faculty Club, Dining Room #5 (Building E52, 6th Floor) at M.I.T. in Cambridge, Massachusetts.

A reception will immediately follow the lecture.

For directions, visit the M.I.T. campus map web site: http://whereis.mit.edu/map-jpg?section=directions

Henry Kendall was a Nobel Laureate in Physics and an MIT Professor with a deep commitment to understanding and finding solutions to the multiple environmental problems facing the world today and in the future. The permanently endowed Kendall Lecture allows MIT faculty and students to be introduced to forefront areas in global change science by leading researchers.

Best Regards,

Ronald G. Prinn

TEPCO Professor of Atmospheric Chemistry Director, Center for Global Change Science